
 
 

                                             

 
 
 

Community Nursing Service Level Alliance Team Meeting 
Monday 17th November 2014 

 
Summary of Main Messages  

 
The second meeting of the Community Nursing Service Level Alliance Team (SLAT) was 
held on Monday 17th November.  
 
The focus of the meeting was identifying stakeholders and how best to use their expertise to 
contribute to the development of integrated community nursing services.  
 
The SLAT agreed the Terms of Reference and established a high level work plan. Copies of 
these are available on request from Sarah Davey at sarah.davey@bopdhb.govt.nz or phone 
(07) 579 8239. 
 
The SLAT also commenced gathering information on the range of community nursing 
services currently being delivered across the Bay of Plenty. 
 
The next meeting will be held on Wednesday 10th December. The agenda for this meeting 
will include the report on the current range of community nursing services and the 
stakeholder engagement plan and approach.  
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